Tracey Bates

From: Matthew Norton

Sent: 19 April 2018 11:24

To: David Clarke

Subject: FW: Southwell Plannig Issues

As discussed

From: Matt Lamb

Sent: 12 June 2015 09:27

To: 'Andy Wallace'

Cc: Matthew Norton; Graeme Taylor; Sue Jaques; Helen Marriott

Subject: RE: Southwell Plannig Issues

Andy,

I am meeting with Sue today to discuss the approach. I will send through some comments after we have spoken in terms of nature of comments not only in Southwell but for the rest of NSDC.

Kind regards

Matt

From: Andy Wallace [mailto:andy.wallace@nottscc.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 June 2015 12:35

To: Matt Lamb

Cc: Matthew Norton; Graeme Taylor; Sue Jaques; Helen Marriott

Subject: Southwell Plannig Issues

Matt

When are you coming back to us re the letter our Chief Exec sent back to your leader on southwell planning and the model.

I assume that this will come back to be raised again the next time you take anything significant in Southwell back to planning committee. I have already explained to Helen where we as LLFA are with commenting on the High Gables site and the Rainbows site

I would also like to improve on the style of any comments we are putting forward and this is delaying our response to some of planning applications outside of Southwell

Happy to discuss any issues

Andy

Andy Wallace Flood Risk Manager Nottinghamshire County Council 0115 977 4590

The following message has been applied automatically, to promote news and information from Nottinghamshire County Council about events and services:

For a great day out visit the Earth & Fire International Ceramic Fair on 26, 27 and 28 June at Rufford Abbey Country Park. For other fantastic events across Nottinghamshire this June, visit www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/whatson

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.